UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
Graduate School

To Chairmen and Heads of Departments:

As the result of resignations during
the present semester, there will be a few graduate

scholarships of apnroximately $100 each open for the
second scmester this year. Since the number available

is limited, no general announcement of these scholar-
ships is being made, but the Administrative Committee

of the Graduate School is asking that departments
submit the names of graduate students who should be

considered. The Committee will be particularly in-
terested in students with high scholastic records who
seem to be in financial need.

It will be necessary to send only the
names of the students to the CGraduate Offices It will

not be necessary for the student to make an apvlication,
and, for the present, no letters of recommendation are

requested.

If you have names to submit, please
sond them to the Graduate Office, 225 Frank Strong Hall,
not later than January 2i, 1939,

Very sincerely yours,

E.B STOUFFER ’ Dean

January 1l, 1939
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